
ATTENTION ALLERGY PATIENTS! 
THE ENTIRE ALLERGY TEAM WILL BE ATTENDING A SEMINAR 

MARCH 14, 2019 BEGINNING AT NOON  

      AND FRIDAY, MARCH 15, 2019 ALL DAY                           

ALLERGY SHOTS THOSE DAYS WILL BE ADJUSTED AS FOLLOWS 

Main Office:  Shots will be given on Thursday, 3-14-19 from 8:00 to 11:00. 

NO SHOTS GIVEN Friday, 3-15-19 

Englewood Office:  Shots will be given on Thursday, 3-14-19 

from 8:00 to 11:30 am ONLY.  NO SHOTS GIVEN IN THE AFTERNOON THAT DAY! 

Troy Office:  Shots will be given on Thursday, 3-14-19 from  

8:00 to 11:00 am ONLY.  NO SHOTS GIVEN IN THE AFTERNOON THAT DAY! 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   

We are getting better educated to serve you better! 



 

 

 

 


